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 A petition of 24 signatures was received from Residents of St Johns 

Road Leatherhead, as follows: 
 We are writing this letter, in addition to returning our survey forms, since we are 

those residents on the north-east side of the road, in particular nos 13 to 35, who 
have no access to off-road parking and would therefore be most adversely affected 
by the parking restriction proposals. 
We are therefore strongly opposed to any parking restrictions in St John’s Road at 
the present time, although we would be interested in discussing the possibility of a 
Residents Parking Scheme, should this become an option in the future. We 
understand that many of the residents who do have access to off-street parking are 
also opposed to any waiting time restrictions in our road and have responded to your 
survey expressing that view. 
 
 
 
The Local Highways Manager responds: 
This petition has been taken into account and the proposals outlined in the 
Leatherhead Parking Review Consultation are not to be carried out – this is outlined 
in the Leatherhead Waiting Restriction Review Committee Report Review 24th June 
2009. 
 

  
  
 


